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PMCC Newsletter  
  

 

2023/2024 PMCC Board Members 

 

                                                               

 

 

President- David Cousins                 president@portmoodycurling.ca 
 
Vice President- Anne Girbav           vice.president@portmoodycurling.ca 
 
Secretary- Mike Goetz                       secretary@portmoodycurling.ca 
 
Treasurer- Paul Longley                     treasurer@portmoodycurling.ca 
 
Director- Steven Renaud                   srenaud@portmoodycurling.ca 
 
Director- Lindsay Graf                        lgraf-hovanes@portmoodycurling.ca 
 
Director- Amber Kostuchenko         akostuchenko@portmoodycurling.ca 
 
Director - Pierre Gallant                     pgallant@portmoodycurling.ca 
 
Director – Tim Loblaw                        tloblaw@portmoodycurling.ca 
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Presidents Message 

Time flies by when you’re having fun!! Here we are, almost half way through the 

season and it’s the first time I’m writing to you. 

The Board, Janice and I have been working hard to provide experiences to keep you 

smiling. 

This sometimes is harder than you think - and definitely time consuming. It’s all 

good. It’s part of the job and is expected. I’m hoping we can exceed those 

expectations. That can’t be done without positive constructive input from you - the 

membership. Please bring on comments to help us to help you! 

Thanks for the support. I look forward to continuous improvement. It’s just a game, 

but one that we love. Let’s all do our part in bringing positive solutions. 

Please feel free to contact me directly at president@portmoodycurling.ca with 

comments. 

All the best. Hurry Hard!!! 

David Cousins 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

2024 Affiliation Fees 

Curl BC is increasing the individual affiliation fees for the 2024 - 2025 season. In the 

2024-2025 season there will be an increase of $2 in the individual affiliation fee 

raising it to $20. This will be followed by an additional increase of $1 for the next two 

seasons. 

The Curl BC affiliation fee is part of your annual membership fees that are collected 

when you register through Curling I/O. 

Curl BC affiliation fees  

1. 2023-24 = $18 

2. 2024/25 = $20 

3. 2025/26 = $21 

4. 2026/27 = $22 

As of now there has been no notice about the Curling Canada fees increasing but I 

will keep you posted. 

 

 

 

 

Grippers 

When did you last check your grippers? It’s a good time to look and determine if you 

need to purchase new ones. Unfortunately, they wear down and/or the material can 

breakdown. Have a look at the video below for tips on when your gripper needs to 

be replaced.  

 https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=igG5WyPvyDo           
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Curling Items for Sale - purchase through Curling I/O under products 

Brooms 

Brand-new A4 Goldline FG360 Air Brooms which come in red, blue and silver. The 
delivery/pickup will be arranged after payment. No Refunds or Returns. Total with tax 
$112.00                                          

Lapel Pins 

A 30mm bright silver lapel pin insert holder with a pin back. Total with tax $10.50 
 
 

                  

                                     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

League Crests  

I received several requests last season for information about crests that could be 

made for league champions/ division winners. If you are thinking of ordering 

patches for your leagues, please allow two-three weeks for delivery.  

The contact information is below.  

 

 

Erin Schneider 

Business Manager, Mego gear  

www.megogear.com 

mobile: 778.879.9598                       

                                                                                                                                       

                                            

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


